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Solo Songbook). All your favorite piano masterpieces in one convenient collection!
This book features piano solo arrangements of 100 classics by Bach, Beethoven,
Brahms, Chopin, Debussy, Faure, Franck, Gounod, Grieg, Handel, Haydn, Mahler,
Mendelssohn, Mozart, Pachelbel, Puccini, Tchaikovsky, Verdi, Vivaldi, Wagner, and
more!
Beethoven Music MUSIC 2020-01-07 Beethoven Bagatelle No. 25 in A minor (WoO 59,
Bia 515) for solo piano, commonly known as "Für Elise": "For Elise"), is one of
Ludwig van Beethoven's most popular compositions.It was not published during his
lifetime, only being discovered (by Ludwig Nohl) 40 years after his death, and may
be termed either a Bagatelle or an Albumblatt. The identity of "Elise" is unknown;
researchers have suggested Therese Malfatti, Elisabeth Röckel, or Elise
Barensfeld.
Epic Fail Claire LaZebnik 2011-08-02 Pride and Prejudice goes Hollywood in this
winning romantic comedy inspired by Jane Austen’s classic. In her teen fiction
debut, the author of Knitting Under the Influence goes back to high school for a
tale of sisters, misinformation, and star-crossed love. Will Elise’s love life be
an epic win or an epic fail? At Coral Tree Prep in Los Angeles, who your parents
are can make or break you. Case in point: As the son of Hollywood royalty, Derek
Edwards is pretty much prince of the school—not that he deigns to acknowledge many
of his loyal subjects. As the daughter of the new principal, Elise Benton isn’t
exactly on everyone’s must-sit-next-to-at-lunch list. When Elise’s beautiful
sister catches the eye of the prince’s best friend, Elise gets to spend a lot of
time with Derek, making her the envy of every girl on campus. Except she refuses
to fall for any of his rare smiles and instead warms up to his enemy, the
surprisingly charming social outcast Webster Grant. But in this hilarious tale of
fitting in and flirting, not all snubs are undeserved, not all celebrity brats are
bratty, and pride and prejudice can get in the way of true love for only so long.
Canon in D Plus 12 Masterpieces Robert Schultz 2000 Robert Schultz provides a
collection of 13 world-famous pieces for piano. These upper-intermediate original
pieces and transcriptions will delight every advancing pianist. Included are such
favorites as Canon in D * Nessum Dorma * O Mio Babbino Caro * Moonlight Sonata *
Clair de Lune * Für Elise and seven others.
Beethoven - Fur Elise and Other Bagatelles (Songbook) Matthew Edwards 2007-10-01
(Schirmer Performance Editions). Schirmer Performance Editions are designed for
piano students and their teachers as well as for professional pianists.
Pedagogical in nature, these editions offer insightful interpretive suggestions,
pertinent fingering, and historical and stylistic commentary. Prepared by renowned
artists/teachers, these publications provide an accurate, well-informed score
resource for pianists. Beethoven composed 24 bagatelles by definition short

The Miniature World of Marvin and James Elise Broach 2014-02-04 When his best
friend, a human boy named James, goes away on vacation, Marvin the beetle worries
that their friendship may end.
Sonata in C Sharp Minor, Op. 27, No. 2 'moonlight' Ludwig Van (COP) Beethoven
2009-07 A group of resourceful kids start solution-seekers.com, a website where
cybervisitors can get answers to questions that trouble them. But when one
questioner asks the true meaning of Christmas, the kids seek to unravel the
mystery by journeying back through the prophecies of the Old Testament. What they
find is a series of S words that reveal a spectacular story! With creative
characters, humorous dialogue and great music, The S Files is a children's
Christmas musical your kids will love performing.
Art and Life (Ultimate Edition) Dametrius Bedgood 2015-11-23 A compilation by
writer Dametrius Bedgood which contains new poems and pictures as well as the
original material from the original "Art and Life" and "Art and Life II".
The Giant Book of Intermediate Classical Piano Music: Schirmer's Library of
Musical Classics Hal Leonard Corp 2018-10 (Piano). 269 pieces by 32 composers
nearly 400 pages of music!
The New Beethoven Jeremy Yudkin 2020 Marking the 250th anniversary of the
composer's birth, this volume presents twenty-one completely new essays on aspects
of Beethoven's personal life, his composing process, his manuscripts, and his
greatest works.
Beethoven John Suchet 2013-12-02 Beethoven scholar and classical radio host John
Suchet has had a lifelong, ardent interest in the man and his music. Here, in his
first full-length biography, Suchet illuminates the composer’s difficult
childhood, his struggle to maintain friendships and romances, his ungovernable
temper, his obsessive efforts to control his nephew’s life, and the excruciating
decline of his hearing. This absorbing narrative provides a comprehensive account
of a momentous life, as it takes the reader on a journey from the composer’s birth
in Bonn to his death in Vienna. Chronicling the landmark events in Beethoven's
career—from his competitive encounters with Mozart to the circumstances
surrounding the creation of the well-known Für Elise and Moonlight Sonata—this
book enhances understanding of the composer's character, inspiring a deeper
appreciation for his work. Beethoven scholarship is constantly evolving, and
Suchet draws on the latest research, using rare source material (some of which has
never before been published in English) to paint a complete and vivid portrait of
the legendary prodigy.
Fur Elise Ludwig Van Beethoven 1992-05-01
The Big Book of Classical Music (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 1999-08-01 (Piano
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trifles in a light vein during his lifetime. This collection contains 14 pieces,
including the famous "Fur Elise," which are appropriate for intermediate to early
advanced pianists. Includes audio recordings.
This Song Will Save Your Life Leila Sales 2013-09-17 Making friends has never been
Elise Dembowski's strong suit. All throughout her life, she's been the butt of
every joke and the outsider in every conversation. When a final attempt at
popularity fails, Elise nearly gives up. Then she stumbles upon a warehouse party
where she meets Vicky, a girl in a band who accepts her; Char, a cute, yet
mysterious disc jockey; Pippa, a carefree spirit from England; and most
importantly, a love for DJing. Told in a refreshingly genuine and laugh-out-loud
funny voice, Leila Sales' THIS SONG WILL SAVE YOUR LIFE is an exuberant novel
about identity, friendship, and the power of music to bring people together.
Fur Elise (Sheet Music) 1997-12-01 (Piano Solo Sheets). This sheet music features
an intermediate-level piano solo arrangement of the beloved Beethoven work.
Sonata in a Major Wolfgang Mozart 2017-02-24 Mozart, Sonata in A major, K 331
(with Turkish March)
Piano Classics Made Easy GAIL SMITH 2012-03-01 The classical pieces in this
collection are favorites the world over. Now it is possible for the beginning
piano student to play the classics in an easy, playable rendition that will sound
great. Each piece in this collection catches the essence of the composer's
original masterpiece and makes it as easy as possible to play.
55 of the Most Beautiful Classical Piano Solos Masterpieces of Music 2019-07-31
This great classical piano book includes 55 of the most beautiful Piano Solos of
all times.Piano Masterpieces from the following great composers: Johann Christoph
Friedrich Bach, Johann Sebastian Bach, Ludwig van Beethoven, Johann Friedrich
Burgmuller, Federic Chopin, Muzio Clementi, Claude Debussy, Edvard Grieg, George
Frideric Handel, Franz Jospeh Haydn, Friedrich Kuhlau, Felix Mendelssohn
Bartholdy, Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart, Johann Pachelbel, Christian Petzold, Eric
Satie, Robert Alexander Schumann, Georg Philipp Telemann, Pyotr Ilyich
Tchaikovsky. Also great as as gift for piano players, piano students and of course
piano teachers and pianists. What''s inside Johann Christoph Friedrich Bach
Solfeggio in D Major Johann Sebastian Bach March in D Major (BWV Anh. 122) March
in G Major (BWV Anh. 124) Invention no. 4 in D Minor (BWV 775) Invention no. 8 in
F Major (BWV 779) Invention no. 13 in A Minor (BWV 784) Minuet in G Major (BWV
116) Polonaise in G Major (BWV Anh. 119) Praeabmulum 1 in C Major (BWV 924)
Prelude in C Minor (BWV 999) Prelude in C Major (BWV 846) Musette in D Major (BWV
Anh. 126) Ludwig van Beethoven For Elise A Minor (WoO.59) Sonate in G Major
(Op.49, No.20) Sonatina in F Major (Anh. 5, No.2) Sonatina in G Major (Anh. 5,
No.1) Johann Friedrich Burgmuller Arabesque (Op.100, No.2) Tarantella (Op.100,
No.20) Ballade (Op.100, No.15) Federic Chopin Polonaise in G Minor (B1) Prelude in
E Minor (Op.28, No.4) Prelude in D-flat Major (Op.28, No.15) Prelude in B Minor
(Op.28, No.6) Muzio Clementi Sonatina 1 in C Major (Op.36, No.1) Claude Debussy
The Little Nigar (Op.28, No.6) Edvard Grieg Arietta (Op. 12, No.1) Norwegian
Melody (Op.12, No.6) George Frideric Handel Chaconne from Suite in D Minor Suite
in D Minor (HWV 437) Franz Joseph Haydn Minuet in F Major (HWV 437) Friedrich
Kuhlau Variations on an Austrian Folk Song (Op.42, No.1) Felix Mendelssohn
Bartholdy Songs Without Words (Op.30, No.3) Songs Without Words (Op.19, No.6)
Songs Without Words (Op.30, No.6) Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart Allegro in B-Flat Major
(K.3) Minuet in C Major (K.6) Minuet in F Major (K.2) Minuet in F Major (K.5)
Minuet in G Major (K.1) Piano Sonata No.11 in A Major (K.331/3) Sonate in C Major
(K.545) Johann Pachelbel Fugue in A Major (P 162) Christian Petzold Minuet in G
fur-elise-masterpiece-edition

Major (BWV Anh.114) Eric Satie Gymnopedie No.1 Robert Alexander Schumann Scenes
from Childhood (Op.15, No.4) First Loss (Op.68, No.16) Siciliana (Op.68, No.11)
Scenes from Childhood 7 (Op.15, No.7) The Wild Rider (Op.68, No.8) Georg Philipp
Telemann Gigue in G Major Pyotr Ilyich Tchaikovsky The Sick Doll (Op.39, No.7) Old
French Song (Op.39, No.16) The Doll''s Funeral (Op.39, No.7) The New Doll (Op.39,
No.6) Italian Song (Op.39, No.15)
Piano Frederick Chopin Chopin - Minute Waltz, Waltz #2 in A Flat Major; Brahms Waltz in A Flat Major; Beethoven - Fur Elise; Tchaikovsky - Carnival & Autumn
Song; Liszt - Liebestraum #3 in A Flat Major; Chopin - Revolution; Grieg - To The
Spring, Erotic Op. 43/5; Mendelssohn - Spring Song; Schubert - Moment Musical in F
Minor, Impromptu in A Flat Major; Schuman - Traumerei; Debussy - Clair de Lune;
Mendelssohn - Song Without Words; Chopin - Raindrop.
Moonlight Sonata Ludwig Van Beethoven 1994-09-01 Our Play Together Series for
multiple electronic keyboards continues to grow with the addition of Beethoven's
world-famous sonata, written for eight players. In addition to the main theme of
the piano solo, Stampfli has included lush string backgrounds. Sure to be a
favorite!
The Giant Book of Classical Sheet Music Alfred Music 2013-10-31 With more than 80
essential masterworks arranged for easy piano, this book guarantees a lifetime of
exploration and enjoyment at the keys. Titles: * 1812 Overture (Tchaikovsky) * Air
on the G String (Bach) * Andaluza No. 5 (Granados) * Anvil Chorus (Verdi) * Ave
Maria (Bach-Gounod) * Ballade No. 1 (Chopin) * Barcarolle from Tales of Hoffmann
(Offenbach) * The Blue Danube (Strauss) * Brandenburg Concerto No. 3 (Bach) *
Bridal Chorus, from Lohengrin (Wagner) * Can-Can (Offenbach) * Canon in D
(Pachelbel) * Clair de lune (Debussy) * Doretta's Song (Puccini) * The Entertainer
(Joplin) * Egmont Overture (Beethoven) * Eine kleine Nachtmusik (Mozart) *
"Emperor" Concerto (Beethoven) * Fantaisie-Impromptu (Chopin) * Flower Duet
(Delibes) * Funeral March of a Marionette (Gounod) * The Garland Waltz, from
Sleeping Beauty (Tchaikovsky) * Habanera (Bizet) * Hallelujah Chorus (Handel) *
Hornpipe (Handel) * Hungarian Dance No. 5 (Brahms) * Intermezzo (Mascagni) * In
the Hall of the Mountain King (Grieg) * Jesu, Joy of Man's Desiring (Bach) *
L'Arlí©sienne Suite No. 1 (Bizet) * Líæ ci darem la mano (Mozart) * La donna íÂ
mobile (Verdi) * Libiamo, from La Traviata (Verdi) * Mandolin Concerto in C Major
(Vivaldi) * Maple Leaf Rag (Joplin) * March from The Nutcracker (Tchaikovsky) *
March of the Toreadors (Bizet) * Meditation, from Thaí¿s (Massenet) * "Merry
Widow" Waltz (Lehíçr) * "Military" Polonaise (Chopin) * "Minute" Waltz (Chopin) *
The Moldau (Smetana) * "Moonlight" Sonata (Beethoven) * Morning Mood (Grieg) *
Musetta's Waltz (Puccini) * "New World" Symphony (Dvo�»ak) * Nocturne, Op. 55, No.
1 (Chopin) * O mio babbino caro (Puccini) * Ode to Joy (Beethoven) * Overture from
The Marriage of Figaro (Mozart) * "Pathí©tique" Sonata (Beethoven) * Pavane
(Faurí©) * Piano Concerto No. 1 (Tchaikovsky) * Piano Sonata No. 11 (Mozart) *
Polovetsian Dance (Borodin) * Pomp and Circumstance (Elgar) * Prelude from Cello
Suite No. 1 (Bach) * Prelude, Op. 28, No. 4 (Chopin) * Prince of Denmark's March
(Clarke) * Queen of the Night Aria (Mozart) * "Raindrop" Prelude (Chopin) *
"Revolutionary" Etude (Chopin) * Rondeau from Suite de symphonies (Mouret) * Rondo
alla Turca (Mozart) * Sheep May Safely Graze (Bach) * Solace (Joplin) * The
Sorcerer's Apprentice (Dukas) * Spring, from The Four Seasons (Vivaldi) *
Stí_ndchen (Schubert) * "Surprise" Symphony (Haydn) * The Swan (Saint-Saí‚ns) *
Swan Lake, Act I Finale (Tchaikovsky) * Symphony No. 5 (Beethoven) * Symphony No.
40 (Mozart) * Toccata in D Minor (Bach) * Toreador Song (Bizet) * Turkish March
(Beethoven) * Un bel díå (Puccini) * "Unfinished" Symphony (Schubert) * Variations
2/4

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on August 8, 2022 by guest

on "Ah, vous dirai-je, Maman" (Mozart) * Voi, che sapete (Mozart) * Waltz, Op. 39,
No. 15 (Brahms) * Wedding March from A Midsummer Night's Dream (Mendelssohn)
Deadly Vows Haley Stuart 2018-08-17 Marriage—it's all about love and understanding
and being with each other for the rest of your days. For Elise, it means something
entirely different. Thrown into a marriage on her father's orders, Elise isn't
prepared to be married to the man known as Luca Pasquino. Luca is the next capo in
line to take over his father's empire with an iron fist. He's cruel, he's evil,
and he's ready to destroy anything and anyone that gets in the way of his plans
for complete control. Elise has no idea what is in store for her. All she knows is
that she can try to survive her life for the rest of her days with Luca. Update
from author: I'm listening! In my zeal to tell my story, I relied on the expertise
of others to ensure it went from my head to the printed page, which didn't go
exactly as planned. Deadly Vows has now been re-edited to ensure the grammar and
punctuation are now as they should be. Enjoy!
Random Thoughts Alex Bergman 2017-04-29 Its a wonder to see this magic happen
again and again: I find myself spellbound by music. Could words explain the
mystery of that? Perhaps. And if I tread carefully and keep alert, I wont miss a
simple miracle: the words, committed to paper, suddenly make the prosaic passage
of a manuscript come to light. Grow warm, convey the ineffable, and liberate the
tender soul of art that dwells in the infinite beyond the cryptic surface of a
musical score.
Dance of the Sugar Plum Fairy Peter Ilich (COP) Tchaikovsky 2000-03-01 Steiner
level III 1/2. A perfect selection for a holiday recitals or other gatherings,
this D minor arrangement of Tchaikovsky's famous ballet piece will give the
intermediate level pianist a lot of enjoyment and a nice challenge in artistic
touch and dynamics. There is movement in both hands, quite a few accidentals,
delicate phrasing, and a wide use of the keyboard.
65 Famous Pieces of Classical Music for Solo Piano Music Masterpiece Music
Masterpiece Library 2020-06-18 This anthology of famous classical piano solos
contains some of the most influential and popular works by the great composers of
western music: Corelli, Scarlatti, Handel, Bach, Clementi, Haydn, Mozart,
Beethoven, Schubert, Schumann, Burgmuller, Mendelssohn, Brahms, Tchaikovsky,
Chopin, MacDowell, Grieg, Debussy, Joplin and Satie. Includes pieces appropriate
for all levels: beginner, intermediate, and advanced. Mozart's Rondo Alla Turca,
Bach's Prelude in C Major, Clair de Lune, Fur Elise, and much more! For a complete
list of all the works included, click the look inside button and review the table
of contents.
Classical Fake Book (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 1992-02-01 (Fake Book). A
comprehensive reference for all classical music lovers, the second edition of this
fake book features 250 pieces added since the last edition. Imagine having one
handy volume that includes everything from Renaissance music to Vivaldi to Mozart
to Mendelssohn to Debussy to Stravinsky, and you have it here! We have included as
much of the world's most familiar classical music as possible, assembling more
than 850 beloved compositions from ballets, chamber music, choral music,
concertos, operas, piano music, waltzes and more. Featuring indexes by composer,
title and genre, as well as a timeline of major classical composers, this
encyclopedic fake book is great to use for playing and performing, but it's also a
terrific resource for concert-goers, music students and music lovers. The chords
of the harmony are indicated, and lyrics, in the original language, are included
where appropriate.
Canon in D Johann Pachelbel 1982 One of our top-selling sheet arrangements of this
fur-elise-masterpiece-edition

famous piece. Canon in D is the most famous piece of music by Johann Pachelbel,
written in or around 1680 as a piece of chamber music for three violins and basso
continuo. Robert Schultz's faithful setting is for the advanced pianist. Tasteful
use of arpeggios, rolled chords, and dynamics brings out a rich, sonorous sound
that evokes the original string arrangement. Perfect for weddings, recitals, or
any other special occasion.
Masterpiece Elise Broach 2008-09-30 After Marvin, a beetle, makes a miniature
drawing as an eleventh birthday gift for James, a human with whom he shares a
house, the two new friends work together to help recover a Durer drawing stolen
from the Metropolitan Museum of Art.
Fires Forever Burning Paul Hookham 2016-02-19 Rachel Fischer looked out at the
Essex marshlands as her train sped towards London's Fenchurch Street station on a
hot summer's morning in 1966. She was expecting just another uneventful day at the
Polish Embassy, where she worked part-time as a translator. She thought about her
parents, Izaak and Rebekah, who she'd last seen on the day before the Krakow
ghetto was liquidated by the Nazis in 1943. She had no idea what happened to them
and feared the worst. Her search for the truth had proved elusive - until now. She
never spotted the man who jumped on the train out of the shadows at the last
minute. He sat patiently, one carriage back, awaiting his moment as the final
steps of his master plan were being played out. It would certainly not be just
another day at the office and by the end of it, lives would change forever.
Masterwork classics Jane Magrath 1997 A progressive repertoire series designed to
motivate students while allowing them to progress evenly and smoothly from the
earliest classics toward intermediate literature. These pieces are from the
standard classical literature, chosen to appeal both to teacher and student. Each
volume comes with a corresponding CD. Pianist Valery Lloyd-Watts studied at the
Conservatory of Music in Toronto and the Royal College of Music in London. She
earned a Master of Music degree from the University of Wisconsin, where she
studied with Paul Badura-Skoda.
Big Book of Beginner's Piano Classics Bergerac 2008 Eighty-three popular piano
classics arranged for the beginning student are accompanied by a short history of
each piece and advice on playing each arrangement.5NjBwBT
Dangerous Girls R.L. Stine 2009-04-14 Destiny Weller and her twin sister, Livvy,
return from their summer vacation with an overpowering thirst –– an inhuman desire
to drink blood. Have they turned into vampires? How will they keep their
horrifying secret from their family and friends? And can they find a way to become
human again ... before it's too late?
Duet for Viola and Cello Ludwig van Beethoven 1999-08-26 A String Duet for Viola
and Cello, composed by Ludwig van Beethoven.
10 for 10 Sheet Music -- Classical Piano Favorites 2019-03 10 for 10 Sheet Music:
Classical Piano Favorites, Book 2 contains 10 best-loved classical masterpieces,
all for just $10.00. Titles: Canon in D (Pachelbel) * The Entertainer (Joplin) *
Funeral March of a Marionette (Gounod) * Für Elise (Beethoven) * Gymnopédie No. 1
(Satie) * In the Hall of the Mountain King (Grieg) * Ode to Joy (Beethoven) *
Prelude in C-sharp Minor (Rachmaninoff) * The Swan (Saint-Saëns) * Toccata in D
Minor (J. S. Bach).
Fur Elise, Easy Edition 2001-01-01
Lang Lang Piano Book LANG LANG. 2019-03 Featuring all 29 pieces from the album
Lang Lang Piano Book, this is a collection of the most significant pieces from
Lang Lang's personal musical journey. It also includes exclusive photographs,
comments from Lang Lang on every piece, and an edition of "Für Elise" annotated
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with Lang Lang's own performance notes. This is a book for all pianists to
treasure and revisit again and again. Cased with sewn binding, marbled endpapers,
page-finder ribbon, head and tail bands, and a removable belly-band.
100 of the Most Beautiful Piano Solos Ever (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 2014-01-01
(Piano Solo Songbook). 100 pop and classical standards that every piano player
should master, including: Air on the G String * Bridge over Troubled Water * Canon
in D * Clair de Lune * Fields of Gold * Fur Elise * I Dreamed a Dream * I Will
Always Love You * Imagine * Lullaby of Birdland * Memory * Misty * Moon River * On
My Own * Over the Rainbow * The Shadow of Your Smile * Smile * Stardust *
Summertime * Sunrise, Sunset * Time After Time * Unexpected Song * The Way You
Look Tonight * We've Only Just Begun * What a Wonderful World * Yesterday * You
Raise Me Up * Your Song * and more!
The 99th Divorce 1 Anthology Wan Lili In her previous lifetime, they had married
for five years. He meant everything to her, but she was thrown away like an old
shoe. After her rebirth, she gave him a divorce contract preemptively¡ª ¡°Divorce
after one year, the terms of the contract are as follows: husband and wife shall
not share a room or bed. Intimacy forbidden?¡± he raised his eyebrow. Who knew
that after she got drunk one day, leaning on the headboard, he rested his deep-set
eyes on her. "You broke the contract, Mrs, Li."
55 Of The Most Beautiful Classical Piano Solos 2019-07-31 This great classical
piano book includes 55 of the most beautiful Piano Solos of all times. Piano
Masterpieces from the following great composers: Bach, Beethoven, Burgmuller,
Chopin, Clementi, Debussy, Grieg, Handel, Haydn, Kuhlau, Mendelssohn Bartholdy,
Mozart, Pachelbel, Petzold, Satie, Schumann, Telemann, Tchaikovsky.
Easy Classical Themes Instrumental Solos - Cello (incl. CD) 2018-04 This series
offers a versatile selection of themes from classical favorites for flute,
clarinet, alto sax, tenor sax, trumpet, horn in F, trombone, violin, viola, and
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cello. Each book contains carefully edited arrangements appropriate to each
instrument, and well suited for level 1 students. The CD includes a fully
orchestrated demo track of each song, which features a live instrumental solo
performance, followed by a play-along track. Also included are PDFs of piano
accompaniments, and Alfred's Tempo Changer Software. Titles: Spring (Vivaldi) *
Ode to Joy (Beethoven) * Largo (Dvorák) * Canon in D (Pachelbel) * Dance of the
Sugar Plum Fairy (Tchaikovsky) * Trepak (Russian Dance) (Tchaikovsky) * Air on the
G String (Bach) * Minuet in G Major (Petzold/Bach) * Für Elise (Beethoven) *
Brahms' Lullaby (Brahms) * Rondeau (Masterpiece Theatre theme) (Mouret) * Andante
(from the "Surprise" Symphony) (Haydn) * Morning Mood (Grieg) * Habanera (Bizet) *
Can Can (Offenbach).
Mozart - 15 Easy Piano Pieces (Songbook) Elena Abend 2007-02-01 (Schirmer
Performance Editions). This collection of remarkable jewels by Mozart will be
invaluable to teachers and students. The book features some of Mozart's earliest
works, a few of which were composed when the young Wolfgang was only six years
old. Already present are signs of remarkable taste and talent: beautiful melody,
impeccable formal construction, and unsurpassed elegance. These pieces are
wonderful tools for teaching articulation, independence of the hands, and the
classical style. Recordings of this literature are difficult to locate so this
edition includes a beautifully refined recording by the editor. Contents: Air in
A-flat major (KV Anh. 109b Nr. 8 15ff ) * Allegro in B-flat major (KV 3) * Allegro
in F major (KV 1c) * Andante in C major (KV 1a) * Andante in E-flat major (KV
15mm) * Contradance in G major (KV 15e) * Larghetto in F major * Minuet in B-flat
major (KV 15pp) * Minuet in C major (from KV 6) * Minuet in D major (KV 7) *
Minuet in D major (KV 94 73h ) * Minuet in E-flat major (KV 15qq) * Minuet in F
major (KV 2) * Minuet in G major (KV 1e/1f) * Minuet in G major (KV 15c) * Minuet
in G major (KV 15y)
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